
Building Up Tomorrow’s Leaders

Hurricane Deck Elementary

Dedication and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

February 28, 2016

The Camdenton R-III School District 
Board of Education would like to extend an invitation 

to the parents and community for the
Dedication and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

of the new Hurricane Deck Elementary 
1:00 pm Sunday, February 28th, 2016

You’re Invited!


